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IEEE UniSA Student Branch
Annual General Meeting
The UniSA IEEE Student Branch would like to invite you to the Annual General Meeting 2008. The AGM will be held on Thursday, 27th March 2008 at 5.15pm in the SPRI board room. It will be followed by a casual get together to sooth our stomachs with pizza and beer.

Call for Nominations

During the AGM, we will hold the elections for the following positions on the Student Branch committee:

· Chair (this position is open only to people who have been on the committee last term) 
· Vice-chair 
· Secretary 
· Treasurer 
· Events manager 
· PR manager 
· Webmaster 
Would like to get involved? We are always interested in taking more of you guys on board! Please email us your nominations.

Other News

Our website is up and running! Visit http://ewh.ieee.org/sb/southern_australia/unisa for further info about the Student Branch and upcoming events. For example, in mid April we will offer a site-visit to DSTO including a tour through the clean room.

If you’re planning to attend the AGM, please RSVP by 20th March 2008 so that we can ensure sufficient catering. We look forward to seeing you there!

Please send your nominations and RSVPs to Sri at Sri.Kambhampati@ieee.org as I will be on leave in the time from 8th to 24th March.

